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& October 2004

CICT
Office of thePresident of the Philippines

i on Infermation and Communications Technology
16" Flooy, The Columbia Tower

Dear Secretary Pefia

Thank you for your letter dated 14 September 2004 and the attached Guidelines in
the Administration of the .ph Domain Name.

This is a comprehensive and well considered document and 1 congratulate you, the
CICT and the National Telecommunications Commission on its development.

We will post this document on our website shortly as a matter of record and
reference.

Your sincerely

L2

Paul Twomey
President & CEQ
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